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March 5, 2014 
 
      
Xiong Vue 
376 Labore Rd, Unit 101 
Saint Paul MN 55117 
 
VIA EMAIL:  vue0077@gmail.com 
 
Re: Appeal for property at 1380 Burr Street 
 
Dear Mr. Vue: 
 
This is to confirm that you filed an appeal for the above matter; however, you did not appear 
for the hearing.  The hearing officer is recommending to the City Council that your appeal be 
denied.  However, you indicated in your appeal that the property is in foreclosure and you are 
no longer the owner of the property.  If that is the case, you are not responsible for the 
summary abatement.   
 
If you wish to contest to this recommendation, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing 
Agenda on Wednesday, March 19, 2013 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
MV 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
c: Paula Seeley (email) 
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